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The decision of whether to report suspected abuse or neglect to child welfare services can be difficult and 
have a profound impact on children and families. To better understand current practice, several of San Diego 
County’s public children’s services agencies have partnered with Evident Change and Casey Family Programs 
to conduct a collaborative review of child abuse reporting trends and practices in the county.

As a part of that effort, Evident Change is hoping to better understand the perspective of mandated 
reporters in San Diego County who may grapple with this responsibility regularly. As a mandated reporter 
who knows about responses to possible abuse or neglect of children in your community, your input is highly 
valuable. 

Please help us share this flyer or the following survey link widely with others in San Diego County who may 
serve in a mandated reporter capacity.  

SAN DIEGO COUNTY MANDATED REPORTERS:  
WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 

For more information, call (800) 306-6223 or visit us online at  
EvidentChange.org and @Evident_Change on Twitter. 

For questions regarding this survey, contact Denise Hernandez  
at dhernandez@evidentchange.org.

SURVEY DETAILS
We are seeking mandated reporters from many disciplines and practices to complete the 
survey, including but not limited to law enforcement, education, medical care, resource 
families, social services, and mental and behavioral health care. 

The survey should take about 15 minutes to complete and will be open for responses until 
June 10, 2023.

Survey: https://survey.evidentchange.org/jfe/form/SV_06dD71GpxoyxvF4
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